
 
NEWS RELEASE 

 
October 1, 2015 
Contact:  Jason Latimer, Communications Director 
(727) 464-4988 or 464-6108 
 

REMINDER: Voter Registration Deadline for Municipal General Elections is Oct. 5 
 

The Pinellas County Supervisor of Elections reminds voters in the City of Seminole and the City of  
St. Petersburg that MONDAY, OCTOBER 5 is the deadline to register to vote in the November 3, 2015 
Municipal General Elections. 
 

UPCOMING REGISTRATION DRIVES 
 

Thursday, October 1 
Rays vs. Marlins 
Tropicana Field, Gate 3 
One Tropicana Dr., St. Petersburg     
5:40 p.m. - end of the 2nd inning 
 
Friday, October 2 
Seminole Music in the Park 
7467 Ridge Rd., Seminole 
5:30 - 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

Saturday, October 3 
Saturday Morning Market 
1st Ave. S & 1st St. SE, St. Petersburg 
9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 
 
Saturday, October 3 
Pinellas Park Public Works BBQ Cook-Off 
England Brothers Park 
5010 81st Ave., Pinellas Park     
3:00 - 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sunday, October 4 
USF College Fair 
University Student Center, St. Petersburg 
1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 

 
Registration is required for new voters by this deadline in order to participate in the Municipal General 
Elections. Voters who are already registered to vote in Florida do not need to re-register. 
 
Voter registration applications are available at any Supervisor of Elections office, public library, tax collector 
office, government office handling social services or online at VotePinellas.com. All new applications received 
by mail must be postmarked by Monday, October 5 in order to be valid for the Municipal General Elections. 
 
To request a ballot by mail or for more information, call (727) 464-VOTE (8683) or visit VotePinellas.com.  
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